
Hello,    
 
I am writing on behalf of a special young man, Brian; the adult son of lifelong friends of mine. 
They are South Burlington residents.  Brian is living with development disabilities. 
 
I support $10.82 million for the implementation of a pilot planning housing grant begun by Act 
186. I further support developing a pipeline for funding the annual development of stable 
service-supported housing for adults with developmental disabilities. 
 
Sincerely, 
Cynthia Yates  
Winooski  
 


